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Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2024 7:54 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: Fw: Gales Ferry Intermodal, LLC
Attachments: Maine Drilling 12.10.24.pdf

Anna. Please mark both the email and attached letter as Application exhibits. Thanks.  
 
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning 
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM 
  

From: Harry Heller <hheller@hellermccoy.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 4:31 PM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Cc: Carroll, Wilson T. <WCarroll@cohenandwolf.com>; Chase Davis <cdavis@jaycashman.com>; Alan Perrault 
<APerrault@jaycashman.com>; Tim Harmon <tharmon@mdandb.com> 
Subject: Gales Ferry Intermodal, LLC  
  
Dear Ms. Burdick: 
 
Attached for the record in the above referenced proceeding, please find Maine Drilling & 
Blasting's technical response to the unsubstantiated allegations of Lara Stauning of Bozrah, Connecticut 
which were read into the record of the Gales Ferry Intermodal proceeding at the continued public hearing 
held on December 5, 2024.   
 
Harry B. Heller 
Heller, Heller & McCoy 
736 Norwich-New London Turnpike 
Uncasville, CT 06382 
Telephone: (860) 848-1248 
Facsimile: (860) 848-4003 


